
 

 
 

2024-2025 New TK Registration Information 
 
January 12, 2024, 
 
 Dear Parents/Guardians of Transitional Kindergarteners:  
 
The 2024-2025 school year is just around the corner. The information below will help guide you 
with your child 's Kindergarten placement.  

A.  If your child is currently attending TK at your neighborhood/home school and you 
want your child to continue in your neighborhood/home school for kindergarten in 2024-
2025, you do not need to register. Your child will automatically move up to kindergarten 
at your neighborhood/home school.  

B. If your child is currently attending TK at a school that is NOT your neighborhood 
school, and you want him/her to attend Kindergarten at your neighborhood/home school 
in 2024-2025, you must register at your neighborhood/home school. Please contact your 
neighborhood/home school office for further details, especially if you are interested in the 
Dual Language Immersion (DLI) Program. 

C. If your child is NOT currently attending your neighborhood/home school and you 
want your child to continue in the school where he/she is in TK, you must first register at 
your neighborhood/home school, and then complete a new Zone Transfer (ZT) 
Application. Please contact your neighborhood/home school office for further details. 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year begins February 14, 2024. To register your child, 
please visit our website at www.cvesd. org and click on the “Enroll Now”. You will need your 
child's birth certificate, updated immunization record, one current proof of residency and your 
photo identification ready to upload during the process. Please contact your neighborhood school 
if you have questions regarding the registration process. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your family to our CVESD family during the 2024-2025 school 
year.  
 
 
Early Childhood and Student Placement Department.  


